BOARD OF DIRECTORS

MONTIE SMTH Board President Policy & Legislative Administrator OK Dept of Transportation

> VIRGIL TURNER President Elect Unit Sales Manager PepsiCo

RHONDA POWELL Secretary Purchasing/Risk Management OK Turnpike Authority

PATRICK RILEY Treasurer Environment Projects Manager OK Dept of Enviro Quality

ED FITE
Past President
Vice President for Rivers Operations & Water Quality
Grand River Dam Authority

BRITTANY EAGLESTON Municipal Marketing Manager/Construction Sales Representative Waste Connections of Oklahoma

> JEFFERY EVERETT Environmental Regulatory Manager CC&E Energy Corp.

JAMES (Jim) EVERS State Governmental & Environmental Affairs Manager Public Service Company of OK

> JERRY FOWLER Neighborhood Coordinator OSNI-Owasso CARES

PATRICK GAINES, Sr. President Caines Covernment Services, Inc

KATIE GIRARDI Retirement Plan Administrator OK Municipal Retirement

SCOTT HUFF Forestry Services OK Department of Agriculture

CHRIS KNIGHT Waste Management Director The City of Stillwater

NICONA LANE Digital Media Manager Jones, Public Relations, Inc.

BRAD MIRTH Resident Engineer Benchmark Construction Services, LLC

PETE SCHULTZE District Manager of Disposal Operations Waste Management

> JENNIFER WASINGER Account Director Precse & Nichols, Inc

> > STAFF
> > JEANETTE NANCE
> > Executive Director

DILLON WEHBA Programs Coordinator

MIKE WAUGH Education/Recycle Coordinator

> JUSTIN WILSON Office Administrator



March 2, 2022

Michele Loudenback City of Norman 3500 Jenkins Norman, OK 73072

Dear Ms. Loudenback,

On behalf of the Keep Oklahoma Beautiful and OG&E Energy Corp., it is my pleasure to inform you of the status of your grant application. Your Growth application was selected to receive **\$300** towards your proposed project.

We have enclosed a copy of the grant agreement - which we still need you to complete. Please sign and return this document promptly so we can ensure your funds get to you.

- Complete you GACinOK project(s) as described in your grant application
- Name Keep Oklahoma Beautiful and OG&E Energy Corp. as official project sponsors in all press releases and publicity
- Document your activities before, during, and after photos, and
- Complete the official Wrapup Report NO LATER than Thursday, JUNE 30th

Within the next week, KOB will be issuing news releases concerning your grant award to your area newspaper(s). Should a story run concerning this grant or anything else related to your GACinOK project(s), please forward them to our office.

Please keep in mind, your completed GACinOK projects will be eligible for the 2022 Environmental Excellence Celebration. More information about the awards and nomination will be available on our website this summer.

We wish you much success in your Great American Cleanup project(s) and in all you do to help Keep Oklahoma beautiful!

Best Regards,

Dillon Wehba

Programs Coordinator

dillon@keepoklahomabeautiful.com